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NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM

One or more members of the Palm Valley City Council may be
attending a Public Forum on Monday, December 19, 2022 starting at
6:00 p.m. at the Harlingen Country Club located at 5500 El Camino
Real, Palm Valley, Texas. This is a ‘questions and answers’ session
regarding the new garbage/brush pickup service. Presentation will be
made by Waste Connections.

This is not an official meeting of the City Council but notice is being
posted in the event that a quorum of the Board is present.

I hereby certify that this notice of a potential quorum was posted on
the bulletin board at City Hall, a place fully accessible to the general
public. This notice was posted on Wednesday, December 8, 2022 @
9:00 a.m..

IvigJR. Trevino, City Secretary
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